
Hi Joanna, 

 

My correspondence address is

, 

 

regards David 

 

On Fri, Dec 8, 2017 at 11:21 AM, Joanna Vincent <joannavincent@personaassociates.co.uk> 

wrote: 

Dear David 

Following our conversation on Wednesday afternoon, I understand that Network Rail 
are compiling a ‘Note’ with regard to Crossing C28 – Black Horse Drove. 

We will also have a discussion on the C28 in the Inquiry, which I will let you know 
about, I would like to register you as an interested party, please could I have your 
address. 

The link to the website is - http://cambridge-level-crossings.persona-pi.com/ 

 Kind regards 

Joanna 

 Joanna Vincent 
Inquiry Manager 
  
Tel:  01403 217799 
 

Mobile:  07483 133 975 

 

Web: www.personaassociates.com 

Web: www.persona-pi.com 
  

 

   
1st Floor, Bailey House, Barttelot Road, Horsham, RH12 1DQ 

  
 

 

                    FS 659556 
 

    
 

 

If you have received this e-mail in error, please notify postmaster@personaassociates.co.uk 
immediately and delete it and all copies from your system. 
It is confidential and intended for the stated addressee(s) only. 
Access to it by any other person is unauthorised and disclosure, copying or any other use by 
unauthorised persons may be unlawful. 
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